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Appointment of Ms N V Fakude as Executive Director 
 
Sasol is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms Nolitha 
Fakude as an executive director with effect from 1 October 
2005.  Ms Fakude will assume responsibility for the world-wide 
Human Resources and Strategy functions of the Group.  She will 
be a member of both the Sasol Limited Board and the Group 
Executive Committee and will be appointed as a director of 
various Group companies and divisions. 
 
Ms Fakude has a highly successful career history in human 
resources management, transformation and empowerment matters, 
corporate affairs and general business. She is currently a 
member of the group executive committee at Nedbank.  She is 
also a director of Woolworths Holdings, Harmony Gold Mining 
and the non-executive President of the Black Management Forum 
(BMF). 
 
Newly appointed Chief Executive of Sasol, Pat Davies, says “On 
behalf of the members or our Board, my colleague Trevor Munday 
and members of the Group Executive Committee, as well as all 
the people of Sasol, I welcome Nolitha as an Executive 
Director. She is ideally equipped and qualified to assume her 
new responsibilities and we are delighted that she is joining 
us. We are confident she will have a very positive impact in 
the portfolios for which she is responsible and that she will 
play a prominent and influential role in advancing our 
transformation ambitions at Sasol. We are keenly looking 
forward to working with her.” 
 
Davies added “Further senior appointments of black leaders 
into the upper structures of Sasol can be anticipated in due 
course.” 
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